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NUCLEAR ELECTRIC VISITOR
CENTRES

INNOVATION AND INSPIRATION

This eight minute video demonstrates the approach taken by
Nuclear Electric to exhibitions that are open to the public.

The information is given both visually - with excerpts from
some of the attractions on display at the centres - and in
comments from interviews with visitors, the centre guides and
the man responsible for many of the exhibits featured in the
video.

on one side are the schoolchildren who are visiting the
exhibition and are seen both playing and learning as they press
buttons, watch videos, 'meet' Michael Faraday, and learn about
radiation - its disposal and its safe transportation. The
headmaster of the school is interviewed and explains that the
exhibition is helping his children understand the importance of
electricity to their world.

on the other side is Jackie Lucas, the visitor centre manager,
explaining what the public make of the exhibition. We see her
staff greeting the children and helping them to understand the
show. The designer of the exhibition, Len Upton explains how
you go about making an exhibition such as this both informative
and fun. Also interviewed is the man behind many of the
exhibitions featured at Nuclear Electric's visitor centres up
and down the country, Nicholas Mullane. He explains the purpose
of the exhibition and what messages it imparts.

The video is presented in split-screen or composite format,
whereby the interviewee and children are often presented
together. Excerpts from the various videos on display are
presented as both how they are seen from the floor, as well as
the full screen effect of the various programmes.

The video gives much of the feeling of fun to be gained at the
exhibition, as well as showing the educational benefits to be
gained from a couple of hours at one of Nuclear Electric's
visitor centres.

Copies of the video can be obtained from Bob Fenton at Nuclear
Electric. (Fax: ++ 44 452 652 443)
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